
One	of	the	most	important	issues	was	the	question:	Are	we	ready	for	older	people	to	come?	
And	that	has	been	dealt	with	in	the	59th	session	of	the	SEGG	(Spanish	Society	of	Geriatrics	and	
Gerontology)	in	A	Coruña.	
Three	experiences	were	presented	that	wanted	to	answer	this	question:	
•	Live	participant:	Cooperativa	Trabensol,	Madrid	
•	new	centers	for	new	senior	citizens,	new	resources	and	programs?	To	accompany	
professional	teams	for	the	implementation	and	follow-up	of	a	person-centered	care	model	in	
gerontological	complexes.	Alicante	
•	Team	sirimiri	sociocultural	services,	vitoria-gastei	
Contributions	were	made	and	it	is	a	very	interesting	reflection	aimed	at	changing	attitudes:	
•	of	people	who	care	for	the	elderly	
•	Expand	the	approaches	to	give	a	more	appropriate	response	
•	raise	changes	in	institutions	and	policies	
•	and,	above	all,	to	see	that	the	profile	of	people	who	will	reach	senior	citizens	in	the	future	
have	greater	competition,	training	and	therefore	needs	not	only	in	the	institutional	framework	
of	care	and	attention	to	dependency	
•	of	society	in	general	and	greater	interest	in	participating	and	not	being	excluded	from	the	
world.	
	


